Dear Future Merton,

| applaud the study on the whole. Thankyou for producing it.

| am pretty sure that | have already provided feedback along these lines. However, | missed the identification of the southern end of Merton Park as an area of opportunity/intensification. The character of
the residential streets north of Morden tube is part of the attraction of Merton Park and intensification of use should be kept as close as possible to the centre of Morden, involving Windermere, Grasmere

and Kenley to the minimum extent possible.

Best regards,





